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New Jersey's Outdated Sewer and Water Connection Fee Statute 
And Challenges to Municipal Calculations
Day Pitney Real Estate Partner Craig M. Gianetti authored an article titled, "New Jersey's Outdated Sewer and Water 
Connection Fee Statute And Challenges to Municipal Calculations," for the New Jersey Builders Association's Dimensions 
Newsletter. The article discusses the law in detail and how Day Pitney successfully challenged and invalidated a town's 
sewer and water connection fee ordinance on behalf of a developer client.

Read the full article here.
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